7 November 1983

Ambassador Richard Helms

Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Helms:

Once again I want to thank you for meeting with me last Friday. Your recollections add an invaluable dimension to our studies and—we hope—enable us to portray yesterday's events, and the story behind these events, with greater accuracy and sensitivity than otherwise we would be able to do.

So please know of our continuing appreciation for your cheerful willingness to give so much of your time to us.

Sincerely yours,

15/

Staff Historian

STAT

STAT

HS Chron